
Testing Information for the PARCC and HSA Assessments 

All students currently enrolled in Algebra 1 and English 10 will be required to take 

PARCC assessments on Thursday, May 18th and Friday, May 19th.  There will be 

limited pre-testing of students who need to take the PARCC assessments but are 

not currently enrolled in Algebra 1 and English 10 beginning May 11th.  This 

primarily pertains to current seniors who intend to graduate this spring.  We will 

be operating on a delayed opening schedule for PARCC on May 18th and 19th.  

Additional information on PARCC testing and bell schedules will be shared shortly. 

 

All students currently enrolled in Biology and NSL Government will be required to 

take High School Assessments (HSA) on Monday, May 22nd and Tuesday, May 23rd.  

There will be limited pre-testing of students who need to take the High School 

Assessments but are not currently enrolled in Biology and NSL Government 

beginning May 11th.  This primarily pertains to current seniors who intend to 

graduate this spring.  We will be operating on a delayed opening schedule for High 

School Assessments on May 22nd and May 23rd.  Additional information on HSA 

testing and bell schedules will be shared shortly. 

 


